
 

 

Dear Parishioners and Friends, 
 
 I would like to invite you to come back to in person celebrations of the Eucharist. My 
hope is to keep the community united as we move forward with easing the Covid restrictions 
and as we journey through the Road to Renewal.  
 
 The following guidelines are for the next two weekends, June 20th and 27th.  Masks are 
optional for coming in and going out of Church, and when you are seated in the pews.  Masks 
are still required for Holy Communion.  In the Church, we will use every pew on the right side so 
people will be about 3 feet apart. The left side will be every other pew.  In the Hall the left side 
rows will be about 3 feet apart and the right side will still be 6 feet apart. This will enable people 
to sit where they are most comfortable.  Communion will still be in the hand and the Precious 
Blood will not be distributed. These guidelines and the Mass schedule will be reevaluated after 
two weeks.  Please be considerate of the people around you. 
 
 Lord Jesus enlighten our minds and hearts so we can know and do Your will during 
these challenging times.  Come Holy Spirit! 
 
       In Christ, 
       Fr. David 
  


